
WEST VILLAGES IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 
C/O Special District Services, Inc. 

19503 S. West Villages Parkway #A3 
Venice, Florida 34293 

Via E-Mail 

City Of North Port Police Department 
Attn: Captain Joseph Fussell 

April 4, 2023 

Re: Letter of Intent to Include District Roads 
Constructed into the existing Traffic Enforcement Agreement 

Dear Captain Fussell, 

As you know, in February 2020, the District and City of North Port entered into a Traffic Enforcement 
Agreement (TEA) which operates to provide City Of North Port Police Department the authority exercise 
jurisdiction over roads owned by the WVID to enforce the State Uniform Traffic Code provisions. 

The TEA currently does not include any recently constructed District owned roads. The District is 
requesting that the names of the newly constructed roads below now be included in the TEA. 

• Wellen Park Boulevard 
• Market Way 
• Springtide Way 
• Sunglow Boulevard 
• Radiant Way 

District staff is ready to provide any information you will need to accomplish this addendum to the TEA. 

Tff.Q 
Joh:tuczynski 
Chairman, West Villages Improvement District 


